ANRA

ANGELINA & NEcHES RIVER AUTHORITY

Request For Statements Of Qualifications
For Audit Services

July 6, 2017

The Angelina & Neches River Authority (ANRA) is soliciting for Statements of Qualifications (S0Q)
from qualified auditing firms to conduct its financial audit for Fiscal Year 2017, which will end on
August 31, 2017.

SOQ’s should include the firm’s credentials and ability to perform the work requested and
resumes for key individuals that will be performing the audit work, noting their job title and
relevant work experience. All SOQs must be received by 5:00 PM, Friday, July 14, 2017.

SOQ’s may be submitted to Angelina & Neches River Authority, located at 210 E. Lufkin Avenue,
Lufkin, Texas 75901 or electronically to accounting@anra.org. For additional information,
contact Mrs. Dyan Stanford, Administration Division Manager, by phone at 936-632-7795 or by
email at dstanford@anra.org.

ANRA reserves the right to refuse and reject any or all SOQs, waive any or all formalities or
technicalities, accept the firm(s) who ACF, in its sole discretion, determines to be most
qualified, and hold the SOQ for a period of 60 days without taking action. SOQs submitted past
the deadline date and time will not be accepted.
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